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Kay C. Havenor, Ph.D 
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RE: Request for Extension of Injection Operations into the Cotton Draw Unit Well No. 
66 (API No. 30-025-22024) pursuant to Administrative Order No. SWD-1306 

Dear Dr. Havenor: 

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) received your letter of September 19, 2013, regarding the 
above referenced subject. It is our understanding that due to permitting delays by the Bureau of 
Land Management (BLM), Mesquite SWD, Inc. cannot re-enter and complete the subject well 
for disposal purposes at this time. 

The OCD has reviewed your request and hereby extends the date to commence injection 
operations into this well on or before October 27, 2014. 

If you have any questions, please contact Richard Ezeanyim at (505) 476-3467. 

Sincerely, 

~6->; 
Jami Bailey 
Division Director 

JB/re 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division District I - Hobbs 
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